cc: W. B. Zeek

October 21, 1966

Mr. William C. Pringle 1740 Bucker Street Abilene, Texas

Dear Mr. Pringle:

We wish to thank you very much for your letter of October 12, 1966, concerning the hinged floor plate in the Medel 700 rifles. It is by letters such as yours that we are able to gauge the needs and desires of the shooters and, therefore, take steps to meet these needs and desires.

I am forwarding a copy of your letter to our personnel in Ilion, where the firearms are manufactured, for their information and for whatever action they does should be taken.

Very truly yours,

JOHN W. PRIPPS, Associate Patent Attorney.

JVP/BH

40.2